
ST. MARY’S PARISH FAMILY 
 

343 Tarkiln Hill Rd., New Bedford, MA 02745 

 

PARISH OFFICE & MAILING ADDRESS 
106 Illinois Street, New Bedford, MA 02745 

Telephone  508-995-3593 
Fax  508-995-2453 

Email  stmarysnb@stmarysnb.com 
 

OFFICE HOURS  
Monday - Friday  9:00AM-3:30PM 

Closed on Holidays 
 

FAITH FORMATION 
 

Phone ……………………...…..…….…..508-995-3593 
Email……..davidbeaulieu@stmarysnb.com  

 

LITURGY & WORSHIP 
 Monday-Tuesday, Thursday-Friday…...….....8:00AM 

Saturday Vigil……………………….………….……….….…...4:00 PM  
Sunday…………….…………………….…...8:30,10:30 & 7:00PM 
 

Confession:    Saturday…………..……...3:00-3:45 PM  
 

Adoration: First Friday of the Month after the  

8:00AM Mass and ending with benediction at  

1:00PM              

 

PARISH STAFF 
Very Rev. Daniel W. Lacroix, V.F.    tŀǎǘƻǊ 
Mrs. Peggy Lenihan               tŀǊƛǎƘ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
Mr. David Beaulieu               5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ CŀƛǘƘ CƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 
Mrs. Barbara Bonville      5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ tŀǊƛǎƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊƛŜǎ 
Mr. Thomas Leman                        /ŀǘŜŎƘŜǝŎŀƭ !ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ 
Mrs. Suzanne Beaulieu            w/L! /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ 
Mrs. Patricia Ferreira                               aǳǎƛŎ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 
Mr. Martin Flinn         .ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ϧ DǊƻǳƴŘǎ 
Mr. Tobey Burke                                  .ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ϧ DǊƻǳƴŘǎ 

The Church is Handicap accessible.  

 
ST. VINCENT De PAUL SOCIETY    

 
Phone…….508-995-3593  Ext 6 

 

  
 

   Web Site               stmarysnb.com 

He found in the temple area those who sold oxen, sheep, and doves, as well as the money changers seated there. He 

made a whip out of cords and drove them all out of the temple area. Jn 2:13b15a Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass ©2001, 1998, 1970 CCD 



¢ƘƛǊŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƛƴ [Ŝƴǘ 
 

Your prayers are requested for the repose of the souls in this week’s Mass intention; for Mary Medeiros 

and Dorothy Nobrega whose funeral Masses were celebrated here; for the souls in Purgatory; and for the 

deceased of our parish. 
 

 Weekend Mass Intentions 
Saturday Mar 3  4:00 PM Fred Freitas by sister, Ann & brother, Gary (4th anniversary) 
Sunday  Mar 4  8:30 AM Albert Chevalier by family 
            10:30 AM Community Mass: Mary Ellen Yates-Rodrigues, Juvenal Sousa 
    7:00 PM Conrad Lacroix by Jim & Cathy 
 

  Weekday Mass Intentions 
Monday    Mar 5           12:00 PM For Parishioners of St. Mary 

Tuesday    Mar 6           12:00 PM Mary Medeiros 

Wednesday     Mar 7           NO MASS  (Priest Study Day) 
Thursday    Mar 8           12:00 PM Special Intention 
Friday    Mar 9           12:00 PM Simone Villeneuve by family 
  

 Next Weekend 
Saturday Mar 10  4:00 PM Hugh Murray by wife, Hazel 
Sunday  Mar 11  8:30 AM Baltazar Marmelo by family & friends 
            10:30 AM Community Mass: M/M Joseph Enos, David Silva, Lazaro  
      Rosa, Adriano Lima, Roger Root 
    7:00 PM Edward Colomey 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: Congratulations on the birth of your child! The 
church celebrates with you and is ready to prepare you if this is your FIRST 
child being baptized at our Parish. A welcoming instruction for parents and god
-parents is usually held the second Sunday of the Month after the 10:30AM 
Mass. Baptisms are usually celebrated the fourth Sunday of the month at the 
10:30AM Mass.  Please call the Parish office to schedule this sacrament.  
 

INITIATION OF ADULTS: Adults expressing an interest in becoming Catholic 
are invited to search through our RCIA formation process. For more 
information, please call the Parish Office.  
 

FAITH FORMATION: Grades 1-9. First Eucharist is a two year program, grades 1 
and 2. Confirmation is a two year program, grades 8 & 9. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE: Congratulations on your engagement! Please 
speak to Fr. Dan at least one year in advance of the intended date to allow 
adequate time for Parish and Diocesan Marriage preparation. 
 

FOR OUR HOME-BOUND: Contact the Parish Office to receive Holy 
Communion at home if you are confined. THE SACRAMENT OF THE SICK: May be 
received after any weekday Mass or by appointment.  

Saint Mary's Parish Family, 
composed of those who have accepted the invitation to follow 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, 
is a Roman Catholic faith-filled community.  

 
The faithful members of this Eucharistic Community, 

in union with the Universal Church, 
admit to a genuine responsibility to 

welcome, evangelize, witness 
and serve others in Christ's name. 

 
We place ourselves under the protection of 

our Blessed Mother as we seek to imitate her son.   

Parish Financial 
 

THANK YOU to all who share their talent, 
time, presence, and support with our 

Parish. 
 

February 25th  Collection 
$5057. 

This weekendôs second collection is for the 
Building Maintenance Fund 

 

Annual Appeal to date $31,435. 
Thank you for your  
faithful stewardship!!  

 

REMEMBRANCE BOOK 
 

Is located near the doors closest to the Taber-
nacle. This prayer book has been compiled to 
provide people with the opportunity to entrust 
their loved ones to Godôs all embracing love. Bulletin Deadline Monday, 12:00 Noon 



PLEASE PRAY FOR 
all of our parishioners who  may  
be ill and for all of our family                                 
members or friends who are ill.  

aŀǊŎƘ пΣ нлму 

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT 
Third Sunday in Lent 
“You shall not covet …” is perhaps a diffi-

cult commandment to keep in our consum-

er oriented society. But as Christian stew-

ards, we know that we are the recipients 

and caretakers of God’s many gifts. May 

this understanding that all is a gift help us 

be less resentful of the gifts of others (Our 

Sunday Visitor, ibid., page 16). 

14-day Memorial Candles:   

In Memory of Rose Fernandes & Mary C. 

Reilly by family 

In Memory of Lazaro Rosa by wife, Maria & 
family 
  

Icon Candle:    

In Memory of Filomena Souza by Robert & 
Maria Wilkinson 
 

Hosts for March:    

In Memory of Edward & Annie Fernandes by Susan 
& David Whitney 

 

If you are alienated or upset, we welcome you lov-
ingly.  

If you are in need of forgiveness, Jesus forgives and 
loves you unconditionally, and so do we.  

If you have been hurt by the church, we are truly 
sorry.  

If you are angry, Jesus offers you peace.  

If life is becomes burdensome, we are happy to sup-
port you.  

We are happy you are here and want you to stay.  

Come visit us each week and worship God with us! 
 

“Attic Treasures Sale”   
Sponsored by St. John Neumann Women’s Guild  

St. John Neumann Parish Hall located next to 

Cathedral Camp on Rt. 18 – Middleboro Road in 

East Freetown.  

Saturday, March 10th from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.  

~Free Admission~  ~Wheelchair accessible~  

Continental Breakfast and delicious lunch will 

be served. Take Chace Road Exit off Route 140. 

There are Sunday, 7:00PM Masses  and  
1 week Icon candles  still available for 2018.  

If interested please call the parish office.  

HOLY THURSDAY, GOOD FRIDAY AND 
EASTER VIGIL sign up sheets for servers, 

readers and Extra-ordinary ministers of the 

Eucharist are located in the priest’s sacris-

ty. Please sign up as soon as possible. 

Thank you. 

WHY EMBRACE STEWARDSHIP? 
 

In embracing a Stewardship Way of Living 

Life, parishioners find many rewards. Here 

are a few: God cannot be outdone in gener-

osity.  Stewardship is not a bargaining tool to 

get something, many give testimonies to the 

fact that when they give they receive more 

than they have given. Medically people who 

give generously live longer than those who 

donõt. Psychologists research indicate that 

giving people have Peace of Mind.  Though 

not easy, but knowing and trusting God 

would take care of us, keeps us from unnec-

essarily worrying about the future. Less at-

tachment to money. We know everything we 

have is Godõs, we are only his managers. 

This makes us easier to give back what is 

His. Joy of Giving Give until it becomes a joy 

to give. We experience that at Christmas. 

How many give and enjoy just giving not ex-

pecting anything in return. Resources are 

available to Godõs work. Think of all we 

could do collectively to make the world a 

better place if all parishes were to practice 

stewardship as a way of life.  While we proba-

bly couldnõt ôwipe outõ poverty, we certainly 

could make a dent.  

***Please Note: there will be no Noon Mass 

on Wednesday, March 7. 

(Priest Study Day with the Bishop) 

http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.catholicchurchsupply.com/items/11629sm.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.catholicchurchsupply.com/index.cfm/title/Sanctuary-Lamps/FuseAction/store.viewCategory/Category/1803/&h=225&w=110&sz=4&hl=en&start=66&um=1&usg=__


5ƛƻŎŜǎŜ ƻŦ Cŀƭƭ wƛǾŜǊ 
CHILDRENõS LITURGY OF THE WORD 

(CLOW):  This ministry involves participants to 

share the Word of God with children pre -school 

through Grade 3. Children are blessed during a  

Sunday  morning Mass and are sent forth with 

adult leaders to the Memorial Chapel. Using ap-

proved texts that follow the same readings that 

adults share on each Sunday, the children listen 

and respond to the Word of God.  They listen to an 

age-appropriate homily by one of the adult team 

members.  They join the assembly for the Liturgy 

of the Eucharist. We are looking to form a team of 

Adults to lead our young people. If you are willing 

to help in this ministry, please contact Fr. Dan at 

the office or email at RevDLacroix@aol.com.  

Faith Formation 
ñLet the children come to meéò Luke 16:18 
 
 

A reminder to all Confirmation I 
Candidates to ñSign Inò when per-
forming your Liturgical Service 
Commitment. Please remember 
that this is a requirement for Con-
firmation. Also, all Confirmation I 

and II Candidates are reminded to sign the 
Mass Attendance Book. Based on the past 2 
weeks it would appear that less than half of 
our candidates have been attending Mass.   
  
Dates to Remember:   
3/25 - Last Class for All Grades 
4/28 - 1st Communion Retreat/Rehearsal 
4/29 - Confirmation Rehearsal at St. Francis, 
Acushnet. Candidates and SPONSORS must 
attend. 

 ҨҨɯ2ҝҥҪҰүɯ"ҝɓҤҫҨҥҟɯ2ҟҤҫҫҨɯ 
 

Come and see the educational 
opportunities available, from 
Preschool (age 3) through Grade 8 
at All Saints Catholic School.   
Now accepting registrations for 2018 
ï 2019.  Small classes, engaged 
learning, Catholic faith and values!  

 

Youth and Youth Education  

PRO-LIFE BOOT CAMP    

What is the meaning of life? If you are entering or current-
ly in high school, then we can help you find the answer. At 
Pro Life Boot Camp, we discuss important matters in our 
Catholic faith that many young people question today. 
During the weekend, we play games, travel throughout 
the community, and have group discussions with other 
young people interested in life and the Catholic faithôs 
view of the world. This camp runs from Thursday July 19 
to Saturday July 22 at Stonehill College. If you are inter-
ested in attending, please contact Sarah Hamel and/or 

Carina Borges at sthamel4@gmail.com or 774-400-

6895.Thank you and we hope to see you there!   

ASCS Funny4Fund$ Comedy Night! 
Friday, April 6th at New Bedford Sports 
Club. Donôt miss out on this adult night out 
with great food, friends and lots of laughs - 
all to support ASCS! Buffet included, cash 
bar available, raffles and 50/50 drawing. 
Doors open at 6 pm, Dinner at 6:30 pm, 
Show at 7:30 pm. Tickets $30 each. For tick-
ets, to donate or to sponsor contact Bob 

DaSilva - rhdasilva@comcast.net  - 508-878

-2370 . 

òI have called you by name"    
Isaiah 43:1. Is God missing in 
your life? Are you or someone you 
know interested in becoming Cath-
olic? Pamphlets explaining the 
Rite of Christian Initiation pro-

cess are available at each entrance of the church. 
New class will begin in September. Please call 
the Parish Office if interested.  

ASCS Chowder Dinner - Friday, March 9 
A great Lenten meal supporting 

ASCS Grade 8 Graduation Activities! 
é made possible through the generous donations of 

Blount Seafood, Charlie's Pizza and Holiday 
Bakery  

Prepaid Take-out Orders: Pickup 3 ï 5 pm     
Pre-Paid Dine-in Orders: 5 ï 7 pm 

Order forms are at doors or at ascsnb.org 

Through the Sacrament of Baptism,  we recent-

ly welcomed into our parish family Sofia Maria & 
Valerie Avebel DaSilva, children of Matthew and 

Jessica (Arruda) DaSilva. Please keep this young 
family in your prayers that they may continue on their 
journey of faith. 

mailto:sthamel4@gmail.com
mailto:rhdasilva@comcast.net
http://ascsnb.org/


ñSERVICE IS 
THE PRICE WE 
PAY FOR  

BEARING THE 
NAME  

CHRISTIANò 

Diocese of Fall River Women & Men's Conference: For 

Lent this year, the Fall River Diocese is offering the second 
Menôs & Women's Conference. The 2018 Women and Menôs 
Conference is a one-day program with enriching talks, reflection, 
prayer and fellowship for a deeper faith-filled journey towards 
Easter. It will take place on Saturday, March 10th, at Stonehill 
College. Speakers will be Father Dave Dwyer, CSP, ValLimar 
Jansen, Sr. Marie Paul Curley, FSP and Father Anthony Ciorra. 
During lunch there will be an opportunity for reconciliation. The 
cost is $50 per person. This year there will be a Young Adult (18-
30) track at the Martin Institute, the cost is $35.00. To register or 
obtain more information, visit www.fallriverdiocese.org.  

+LENT 2018+ 
 

DAILY MASS DURING LENT is at 12NOON.  

There is no 8:00AM Mass during Lent.  
 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS AND BENEDICTION   

Celebrated on Fridays during Lent, March 9, 16, 23 at 
7PM. Spend some time reflecting on the mystery of His 
death and resurrection, as we journey from Calvary to 
Easter. This year the Stations will be a guided reflection 
in the context of Adoration and ending with Benediction.  
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION Fridayôs of Lent 
6:30-6:55PM before Stations of the Cross and Saturdayôs 
3:00-3:45PM. 
 

PARISH RETREAT  Fr. Jack Butler, SJ,  Vice President 
of Boston College Division of University Mission and Min-
istry will lead a three day retreat March 19, 20, 21 at 12 
noon and 7PM. Confessions will be heard 30 minutes 
before each mass each day.  
 

AGAPE MEAL/DINNER THEATER  Palm Sunday Vigil,  
Saturday, March 24th 6PM in school gym. 150 seating 
maximum. Admission is a ticket and a non-perishable 
food item.  Remembering that first Holy Week, Jerusalem, 
33AD and experience the loss and hope of the Death of 
the Lord.  
 

LENTEN ALMS GIVING  We will be in partnership with the 
St. Vincent de Paul Society's New Bedford Conferences that 
alms giving during Lent be dedicated to rental assistance for 
our Deanery. At the end of Lent, the monies collected on 
Holy Thursday, during the Mass of the Lordôs Supper, will 

be given to the New Bedford SVDP Conference.               

SPIRITUAL LIFE TEAM  -  LENTEN PROGRAMS 
 

March 24, 2018, Saturday evening before Palm 

Sunday, you are invited to the first AGAPE FEL-

LOWSHIP MEAL and DINNER THEATER! Breaking 

bread together just hours before Holy Week begins 

and sharing in Jesus’ story is a wonderful way to en-

ter into our most solemn Holy Week. We need volun-

teers set up and clean up the hall, bake desserts, and 

to be actors for the Holy Week play. For more info 

email Barb Bonville at bbonville@stmarysnb.com. 
 

~Tickets will be available from Fr. Dan after all 

Masses the weekend of March 10 and 11. ~ 

No tickets will be available at the door. 

You are invited on the Wednesday of Holy Week, 

March 28, 2018, to TENENBRAE, A SERVICE OF 

SHADOWS AND THE LAST SEVEN WORDS. If you 

would like to participate as a reader or sound effects 

volunteer please get in touch with the team by slip-

ping a note into the Spiritual Life Team mailbox on 

the church wall at the parish office entrance or email 

Barb Bonville. 

Part Two of Bishop Robert Barron’s CONVERSION for 

LENT in the Fr. Unsworth Hospitality Center. Contin-

ues at 7 PM Monday March 5 and Monday March 12th.  

St. Vincent de Paul meeting  

will be Wednesday, March 7 th, at 5:45 PM. 
Please note time change, Presidentõs meeting 
to follow.  

Office for Child Protection 
If you would like more information about how the 

Diocese is responding to the crisis of sexual abuse, 

p l e a s e  v i s i t  o u r  w e b s i t e  a t 

www.fallriverdiocese.org. It contains information 

on how to report an incident of abuse. Diocesan 

policies and procedures, and the Code of Conduct 

for all employees, clergy and volunteers. 

Spiritual Life Team announces change of time for 

the March Tuesday morning Meet & Great! The 

morning session will gather for Mass at noon on Tues-

day, March 13, 2018 and then meet in the Fr. Un-

sworth Hospitality Room for our program. The even-

ing program will be at regular time 7 pm. 


